
Dee’s First Class Newsletter 

The year went fast. We’ve grown so 

much, We did lots of things we loved! 

Just look… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Albert College Park, World Book Day, PJ Day, Art Day, 

St. Patricks Day dancing, Sports Day, ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you liked the snaps we took,  

We loved our trips, and songs, and work.  

Now we must say goodbye to 1st class,  

We’ll miss it dearly: we had such a 

laugh! 

Onwards and upwards through GTNS,  

We can’t wait to see what lies ahead for 

us yet……  

 

     

 



 


